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The day of Pentecost (Whitsunday) - 5 June 2022 

Sun, Jun 5, The Day of Pentecost Commonly Called 
Whitsunday  
  Acts 2:1-11 / Psalms 104:1, 24-34 /  Romans 8:8-17 / 
  John 14:15-16, 23b-26   
  DWSM:  Propers & Readings: p. 642 
                  Order of the Mass: pp. 663-706                                
5 p.m. Intention for Larry & Marie Adian 
7 a.m. Frank & Cecile Verkaik, Departed 
9 a.m. Intention for Wesley Morris 
11 a.m. Intention for People of the Parish 
5 p.m. Darlene Weigelt, Departed  
   
Mon, Jun 6, Monday of Whitsun Week 
   1 Kings 17:1-6 / Matthew 5:1-12 
7 a.m. Intention for Deacon Michael D’Agostino 
 
Tue, Jun 7, Tuesday in Whitsun Week  
  1 Kings 17:7-16 / Matthew 5:13-16 
7 a.m. All Souls in Purgatory 
  
Wed, Jun 8, Ember Wednesday in Whitsun Week 
  1 Kings 18:20-39 / Matthew 5:17-19 
7 a.m. Intention for Bishop Lopes 
  
Thu, Jun 9, Thursday in Whitsun Week 
  1 Kings 18:41-46 / Matthew 5:20-26 
7 a.m. Bill Morgan, Departed 
 
Fri, Jun 10, Ember Friday in Whitsun Week 
  1 Kings 19:9a, 11-16 / Matthew 5:27-32  
7 a.m. Intention for Jeff & Amber Delaney 
 
Sat, Jun 11, Ember Saturday in Whitsun Week 
  1 Kings 19:19-21 / Matthew 5:33-37 
7 a.m. John Henry Dum, Departed 
 
Vigil Mass - Trinity Sunday 
  5 p.m.  Intention for Felix Montero 
 

Emergency Pastoral Care Hot Line 
Please call (210) 370-7838 - Emergency calls only including 
last rites, anointing, and imminent death.  For anything else 
please contact the parish office at (210) 695-2944 ext 126. 

Sacraments for the Homebound 
Please call and leave message at (210) 695-2944 ext 126. 

Our Lady of the Atonement Catholic Church and The 
Atonement Catholic Academy have the following job &  
volunteer opportunities available at this time.   

Kindergarten, 2nd, 4th, and 5th grade teachers, as well as a 
Physical Education Teacher; Admissions & Marketing  
Director (Academy); Business Manager (Parish) 

For information on these and other positions visit our  
website at ourladyoftheatonement.org/home/careers. To apply, 
please email a cover letter, resume, transcripts, and any  
additional supporting documentation to Atonement Jobs at 
jobs@ourladyoftheatonement.org. 

The Altar Guild needs volunteers. Please contact Jessica  
Coleman at (210) 479-5863. Livestream the Mass. Help us 
livestream the 11 a.m. Mass. Please contact Mrs. Lizama via 
email at elizama@ourladyoftheatonement.org. 

Strong Catholic Marriage workshop; Funeral  
Planning seminar; Health Fair, and more.  Please turn to 
page three for more information on these and other events. 



 

 

 

June 5, 2022     Pentecost Sunday 

 
Even though Pentecost is rightly celebrated in late spring, the robust experience of a New England fall can provide a 
profound metaphor for reflection. A full expression of fall colors is beautiful to behold. But, with all of its majesty and 
beauty, the observer knows the experience of death is soon to come. Creation will be dark and barren for a while.  
Pentecost cannot be separated from the cross. Before God’s transformative, life-giving power can bear fruit, we must 
first die.  
 
Pentecost is all about leaving the lifeless dead wood behind and allowing God, through the power of the Holy Spirit, to 
create something new. These Pentecost creations happen repeatedly over and over again. The birthing process of the 
Church is ongoing. God is always bringing life out of death and creating something where there was once nothing. That 
is why the fall is such an apropos metaphorical season for Pentecost. In order to really receive the gift of the Holy Spirit 
we have to die to what we once knew and what no longer works. 
 
When fire and wind find their fullest expression, they are in no way gentle nor kind. They have the potential to level  
anything in their paths. We are experiencing great turmoil in our world, nation, and our Church. Whether the result of 
circumstance or the work of the Holy Spirit, much of what we knew to be normal and constant is changing. Common 
systems and institutional structures that may have worked for a time no longer do. When the old and familiar need to be 
left behind, God creates something new. Change and disorder do not need to be our enemies. They always bring  
opportunities for something exciting and new. What we need is untiring faith, firm hope, and perfect love.  
 
What we need is for the Holy Spirit to enlighten us to see what is important and what we must do. “O Holy Spirit,  
descend plentifully into my heart. Enlighten the dark corners of this neglected dwelling and scatter there Thy cheerful 
beams.” (St. Augustine) If we experience joy, even in the midst of turbulence, then we will know we are exactly where 
God needs us to be. If not, then perhaps there is a lesson in the decaying leaves that graciously descend to the ground on 
a crisp fall day.    ©LPi 

Brothers & Sisters,  we ask that you keep the following members in your prayers. 

> Regina Szyszkiewicz  > Fr. Mark Lewis & Family 

> Gene Nichols & the Nichols Family 

> For all the Uvalde children and their families  
   

To add someone to this list, please send an email to  
joliveros@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

 
 
 
Question: Is the Catholic Mass really celebrated the same throughout the whole world?  
 
Answer: One of the truisms of the Catholic Faith is that “wherever you go in the world, the Mass is the same.” In fact, 
the answer to this question is both “yes” and “no.”  
 
On the one hand, the essential elements of the Roman Rite are the same. The structure of the Mass as it is presented in 
the Roman Missal is consistent and this is one of the beauties of belonging to a liturgical tradition.  
 
On the other hand, however, there are elements of celebrations that can vary depending on the country or even local  
region you might be in. For example, in certain parts of the world, certain feasts and solemnities are celebrated on  
different days (even here in the United States the Solemnity of the Ascension of the Lord can be celebrated on Thursday 
of the Sixth Week of Easter or it may take the place of the Seventh Sunday of Easter, depending on what diocese you are 
in). Whether it is the use of certain liturgical colors, local celebrations of regional saints, special seasonal blessings of 
crops or produce, or the use of dance and processions all demonstrate a sort of organic variety that can exist even within 
our established liturgical tradition. While we always respect what is essential to the rite, such local variations and  
traditions are very much in keeping with the vision of liturgical renewal and adaption envisioned by the Second Vatican 
Council’s Constitution on the Sacred Liturgy (nos. 37-40).    ©LPi  



 
 

 
CYO Summer Basketball Season starts soon.  If interested in signing your child up, please contact the CYO 
President via email at cyopresident@atonementonline.com for registration information.  As always, volunteer 
coaches are needed.  All coaches must complete a certification process.  For more information on coaching 
please visit our webpage, Coaching Certification, by scanning this QR code.  

Solemn Evensong,  scheduled for Sunday, Jun 5, 2022 has been cancelled.  Solemn Evensong will  
return in the fall.   If you would like to join one of our choirs, please send an email to the Director of Music at  
music@ourladyoftheatonement.org. 

The Strong Catholic Marriage - On June 11, 2022, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., The Alexander House will be   
hosting The Strong Catholic Marriage workshop.  This one day workshop is filled with fun, fellowship, and education.  
You will learn God’s plan for marriage and will be given the tools to master the six essential elements to have a Strong 
Catholic Marriage. You can register online at www.strongcatholicmarriageworkshop.eventbrite.com.  The event will 
take place at 30457 Leroy Scheel Rd., Bulverde, TX 78163. 

VOCATION, yes, VOCATION Bible School, is coming to Our Lady of the Atonement the week of 
June 13-17, 2022 and is open to children who are four (4) years old by June 1, 2022 to rising 5th  
graders. This will be a week of fun, faith, and fellowship as we learn about God’s mission for us all. It 
will run from 8:30 a.m. till noon. 

To register, scan the QR code and follow the instructions.  Within three (3) days after completing all 
registration requirements, including payment, you will receive a confirmation email.  

If you have any questions or need assistance with registration,  send email, with details to 
vbs@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

Funeral Planning - On July 16, 2022, at 9 a.m., the Funeral Consumers Alliance of San Antonio will be here to give a 
presentation to parishioners that are interested in learning more about funeral planning and special discounts for being a  
member.  Presentation will be an hour long followed by a question and answer period. 

 Health Fair - On July 23, 2022, we will host a Health Fair for our Atonement Community.  If you own your own  
medical business or work in the medical field contact us at the parish office. There is an opportunity to have a booth in 
our health fair free of charge.  Please email  Mrs. Erica Lizama at elizama@ourladyoftheatonement.org for more  
information. 

Also, we are considering hosting a blood drive and are looking for 40 or more donors.  If you are interested in donating 
blood, please send the following info via email to Mrs. Lizama, to be added to the list: name, phone number, and email 
address. 

 

ENRICHING THE ORDINARIATE 

The 2022 Bishop’s Appeal is our opportunity to unite as one Ordinariate 
family.  Gifts to the Bishop’s Appeal support ministries that cannot be 
accomplished by one parish or community alone including: the  
development of new parishes, Bishop Lopes’ visits to all of the parishes 
of the Ordinariate, communication outreach, and more! Please help our 
community meet or exceed its 2022 goal of $50,000.00. If you have not 
yet made your pledge to the Bishop’s Appeal, we ask you to do so today. 

          Help us reach 100% participation!  

                                Pledge cards and envelopes are available in the church or you may give  
                                online at Ordinariate.net/bishops-appeal.  

                                Together we can meet the increasing needs of our growing Ordinariate. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Atonement Catholic Academy strives for  
excellence in the physical, intellectual, and spiritual virtues 
through a challenging course of classical and Catholic education.   

It provides an accredited classical education and  
unparalleled Catholic culture to boys and girls in an  
environment that inspires development of both faith and reason.  
Contact us at (210) 695-2240, stop by, or send email to  
yjoiner@atonementonline.com. 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Sacred Heart Chapel - Friday 7:45 a.m. to Sunday 6:15 a.m. 

Parish Family Adoration Hour - First Thursday of the month - 7 p.m. to 8 p.m.   
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament - First Saturday after the 7 a.m. Mass 
Morning and Evening Prayer - Mon - Sun, 6:30 a.m. & 4:30 p.m. 
Parish Rosary - Saturday after the 7 a.m. Mass 
Healing Mass - Quarterly  

Confirmation photos are now available for 
review and order. Scan the QR code here or 
go to crdigtal.photoreflect.com. 

Saturday 5 p.m. Vigil Mass (Said 
Mass) 
Sunday 7 a.m. (Said Mass) 
  9 a.m. (Sung Mass) 
  11 a.m. (Sung Mass)  
  5 p.m. (Said Mass) 
Monday through Saturday  
7 a.m. (Said Mass) 

 
Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 9 a.m., and 10:30 
a.m. to 11 a.m. 
Wednesday 3 p.m. to  4:30 p.m.     
Thursday 5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.   
Saturday 7:45 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
 

Shop online for Our Lady of the Atonement 
merchandise.  Order and retrieve at the parish 
office next business day.  We can also make 
arrangements to leave the box in the narthex. 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (CGS) is looking for more catechists.  CGS is a  

Montessori-based religious formation program for children, beginning at the age of three (3).  

It seeks to create and facilitate a sacred, “hands-on” space for children, called an atrium, in 

which both the children and the catechists can hear, ponder, and celebrate the most essential 

mysteries of the Catholic faith as revealed in the scriptures and the liturgy.  

If you are interested in being trained to be a CGS catechist, don’t miss this opportunity!  

Trainings are not always local! To register, please scan the QR code, scroll down to Religious 

Education and click on CGS Training.  Once in, fill out and print the form and mail it to the 

address indicated at the top of the page. Please make sure to include registration fee.   

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Rebecca Weber at (916) 749-6754. 



Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Catherine School - schoolcat@att.net, (210) 275-5104                                          

Adult Inquiry Class 
Alan Becker- inquiry@ourladyoftheatonement.org, (210) 273-9426 

American Heritage Girls 
Veronica Tovar, AHG Coordinator, or 

Catherine Henriquez, AHG Vice Coordinator 
Email: ahgtroop0814@gmail.com, (210) 695-2240 ext. 109 

Atonement Moms Group 
https://OurLadyofAtonement.flocknote/AtonementMoms 

Culture of Life Ministry 
Phil Sevilla- philsevilla@att.net, (210) 784-0518 

Catholic Youth Organization (CYO) Athletics 
Send email to cyopresident@atonementonline.com 

Educating on Nature & Dignity of Women (ENDOW) 
Glorian Roman-Ashby - EndowatAtonement@gmail.com 

Fr. Paul of Graymoor Knights of Columbus Council #16730 
Grand Knight Phil Tait, (210) 382-7842 

Fulton Sheen Catechism 
Thomas Dum, (361) 571-5541 

God’s Comfort in Loss (after miscarriage) 
Marcela Elsner, Renee Keller, & Claire Jenkins 

Send email to godscomfortinloss@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

Newcomers Ministry 
Karen King - newcomers@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

Nonnatus New Moms Ministry 
Rebecca Gisla - nonnatusmeals@gmail.com, (210) 278-4242 

Rosary Guild 
Catherine School - schoolcat@att.net, (210) 275-5104  

Grace Howard, (210) 887-8562 

Sacraments for the Homebound  
Please call & leave a message, (210) 695-2944 ext. 126 

St. Cuthbert Home Visitation Ministry 
Dr. Jesus Garcia Gallegos - jgarcia.gallegos@gmail.com,  

(210) 993-2127 

St. Joseph the Worker Prayer Group 
Bill Vogt, (913) 961-2981 

St. Stephen’s Guild for Altar Servers, Ushers, & Greeters 
John Weems - altar_servers@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
(210) 695-2944 ext.160                       

The Altar Guild 
Jessica Coleman, (210) 479-5863 

The Troops of St. George 
Robert Wallace - tsg815.org 

Women of Grace  

Diana Marie Salsman - womenofgrace@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

 

Parish Office Hours are Monday through Fri-
day from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 
Parish Administrator 

Erica Lizama 
Email: elizama@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

(210) 695-2944 ext. 103 
          

Director of Finance 
(210) 695-2944 ext. 106 

 
Director of Religious Education 

Rev. Father Jon Jenkins   
Email: fr.jon.jenkins@ordinariate.net 

(210) 695-2240 ext.122 
 

Director of Music 
Alejandro Oliveros 

Email: music@ourladyoftheatonement.org 
(210) 695-2240 ext.153 

 
Pastoral Council 

John Weems 
Email: parishcouncil@atonementonline.com 

 

We continue to be grateful to those of you who 
contribute  so generously to our Parish. But we 
still need your stewardship.  Without your 
healthy support of the parish, we struggle to 
fully embrace God’s plan to spread the  
Gospel during these difficult and uncertain 
times.  
 
Have you considered simplifying your giving 
through our online giving portal? You can  
automatically send your tithe from your  
checking account or debit/credit card – just as 
you may do now with your bills. You can enroll 
by going to the offertory link on our website at 
ourladyoftheatonement.org.  You can continue 
to support us in the following ways: 
 
Online Giving-At website and click on the 
“Offertory” link, select “Offertory Collections” 
in the fund box, and then fill in the amount of 
your tithe. Please consider making your tithe 
recurring.  At Mass-Bring your tithe to Mass OR   
Mail Your Check-Attn: Business Office, Our 
Lady of the Atonement Catholic Church, 15415 
Red Robin Rd, San Antonio, TX 78255. 
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Attorney

Wills • Trusts • Probate
LLC Formation

Business Law
210-949-1000

The Law Office of Kathleen Cassidy Goodman, PLLC
12274 Bandera Rd., #222 • Helotes, TX 78023

KCGLaw@att.net • www.BexarLaw.com

Maintenance & Enhancements • Xeriscaping
Tree Trimming • Rock, Sod, Mulch

Irrigation Install, Repair & Drip Conversions
Landscaping Lighting

210-725-2525 • www.ecoscapestx.com

Commercial Work

Custom gift boxes for 

every occasion!

Follow us on Instagram

@Holyfamilycatholicbox Brian and Sarah Clay | 210-872-1121
holyfamilycatholicbox.com

Michael A. Keller, M.D.
TEXAS ONCOLOGY 
SURGICAL SPECIALISTS– 
COLON & RECTAL SURGERY 
SAN ANTONIO, WESTOVER HILLS

11130 Christus Hills 
Suite 210

Surgical Specialists
Colon & Rectal Surgery

210-614-0880
www.TexasOncology.com

 
5-MINUTE

CATHOLIC 
APOLOGETICS

Gregory Luna, Parishioner 
Subscribe Today! 

“Where 5 Min. of your time,  
may get you to the divine”

For all your travel needs
Karim Jabbour

Travel Agent
(210) 859-8912

karim@primestarvacations.com

LEARN TO FLY    LEARN TO FLY    LEARN TO FLY
Let me help your aviation aspiration become reality!

LENN AVIATION
Nicholas Dopp

FAA Certified Flight Instructor

San Antonio, TX

email: pilot77@outlook.com
Cell: (703) 677-0838

Your success is my priority!
I want to share my passion for aviation to help you achieve 

becoming a licensed pilot.

WINDOW TINT FOR 
HOME & OFFICE

512-785-9462

ERIC RABENSCHLAG
Parishioners

eric@paragonwindowtint.com

Contact Tina Watson to place
an ad today! 
twatson@4LPi.com or
(800) 950-9952 x5850

CRUISE PLANNERS
Luxury TRAVEL SPECIALIST

Britny Vale Griffin
Atonement Academy Alumni

               210-843-9771  
britny.griffin@cruiseplanners.com
Britny can help with your travel plans at no cost to you!

Ally T. Rodriguez - REALTOR

I am a wife, mother, Texas Aggie & REALTOR!
I Love South Texas & the Hill Country & would love to

help you settle here to find your next perfect home.
17806 IH -10, Ste 300 • San Antonio TX

210-632-3865 • 210-864-8668
allysonrodriguez.exprealty.com • TX LIC # 731909


